
 

 
Nunhead and Peckham Rye Community Council 

Traffic and Transport Sub-Group Meeting 
AGENDA 

 
Thursday 2 September 2010 

6.30 pm  
Room D, Southwark Town Hall, 35 Peckham Road SE5 8UB 

 
 

 
1. Welcome, introductions and apologies. 

 
 

2. Minutes from previous meeting 17/02/2010.   
 
 

3. Matters arising.   
 
 

4. Campaign to extend the 63 bus to Honor Oak Park station.  
 

 
5. Improvements to Rye Lane (including enforcement measures on issues such 

as shopkeepers putting produce and waste on pavements, car parking and 
deliveries during rush hours). 
(Simon Phillips Principal Transport Planner & Officer from Housing & Env.) 

 
 

6. Update on the traffic scheme being put in place to deal with the opening of the 
Harris Boys Academy.   
(Officer from Housing & Env.) 

 
 

7. Update on the Peckham Rye South Scheme.  
(Simon Phillips Principal Transport Planner) 

 
 

8. A.O.B  
 
 

9. Date of Next Meeting.  
 
 
 
Chaired by Cllr. Gavin Edwards 
 
 
For more information contact Marian Farrugia on: 
0207 525 1780 and marian.farrugia@southwark.gov.uk 

mailto:marian.farrugia@southwark.gov.uk

